From: Douglas Parker [mailto:dmonroep70@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2016 2:25 AM

To: PUC:
Subject: Valley green Liberty utilities

Dear NH puc commission

I am writing to support a decision for approval of a franchise for docket # dg15-155 valley green for
the following reasons. First and foremost it would promote a step in the right direction for this great
country that | have served and we live in due to the fact that it's a domestic clean burning fuel. It would
also set an example to others to focus on our country's ultimate goal of becoming energy independent.-
It would create a lot of jobs both in New Hampshire and in Pennsylvania which is what this country
needs. | am a resident in the fracking area from where your gas would be supplied, | have seen how this
process works and have seen how this industry takes great pride in doing there jobs! Contrary to all the
nay sayers | have seen no proof that this process is unsafe in my opinion it's one of the safest and well
organized industries and | also have read numerous articles of how our air emissions in our area have
dropped dramatically!! Renewable energy is so far off in the future with no guarantees. Wouldn't it be
better to burn clean domestic fuel rather than imported fuels until they come up with a reliable
renewable energy?? Please approve a franchise to valley green they have worked hard to bring a low
cost efficient clean burning domestic fuel to your area and should be awarded and thanked for trying to
help the businesses and residents of your great state of New Hampshire!! Thank you.. God bless
Americall!

A resident of Pennsylvania
Douglas



